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Order 

 
The Division of Insurance (“Division”) issued a Public Notice and Opportunity for 

Comment on September 18, 2009 in accordance with M.G.L. c. 175A, § 5C(a)(8)(iv) to provide 
interested persons the opportunity to submit written comment on the Medical Professional 
Mutual Insurance Company’s (“ProMutual”) proposed changes to the Experience Review Plan 
previously approved by the Commissioner of Insurance.  The opportunity to submit written 
comment on the proposed changes closed on October 19, 2009.  The Division did not receive any 
written comments relative to the proposed changes to the Experience Review Plan. 
 

Pursuant to my authority under M.G.L. c. 175A, § 5C(a)(8)(iv), I hereby ORDER 
ProMutual to amend the Experience Review Plan, as it proposed in Docket No. M2009-01.   
 
 
        
       
 
 Date:  November 18, 2009                                       ___________________________________ 
       Joseph G. Murphy 
       Acting Commissioner of Insurance 
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